
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:43 AM
To: 'Xinggang Tong'
Cc: Nancy Humphrey
Subject: RE: RO#0000061 drilling & sampling scheduled for January 29

Xinggang and Nancy, 
Please use this email to document an extension of the due dates to March 4, 2016.  I have updated Geotracker 
already. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Xinggang Tong [mailto:xtong.otg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:13 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Nancy Humphrey 
Subject: Re: RO#0000061 drilling & sampling scheduled for January 29 
 
Thank you Mark, I very much appreciate you to bring the case to compliance! 
 
The samples will be collected and delivered to C&T lab on January 29.  The lab has two-week standard 
turnaround time.  I would like to have three weeks for report preparation and internal review process after 
receiving lab reports.  Could you please extend the due date to March 4, 2016? 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
--  
Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE 
Project Manager 
OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc. 
7700 Edgewater Dr, Suite 260 
Oakland, CA 94621 
ph (510)465-8982 
 
 
On Wed, Jan 20, 2016 at 9:43 AM, Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote: 

Thanks Xinggang;  it’s appreciated. 
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Since the City is out of compliance at the site in regards to the deliverables schedule, and the lack of extension 
requests, I wanted to check to get an estimated date when you think a report would be submitted by.  I can use 
that to extend the due dates and take the site back into compliance. 

Let me know. 

Thanks, 

  

Mark Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502 

Direct: 510.567.6876 

Fax:    510.337.9335 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 

  

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

  

  

From: Xinggang Tong [mailto:xtong.otg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 5:02 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Nancy Humphrey 
Subject: RO#0000061 drilling & sampling scheduled for January 29 

  

Hello Mark, 
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We have scheduled PeneCore Drilling to drill three (3) boreholes (direct push method) for soil and grab 
groundwater sample collection at the City of Emeryville Fire Station #2 (RO#61).  The field work is scheduled 
for January 29 (Friday), starting around 8:30 am. 

  

Drilling locations and drilling permit are attached to this email. 

  

Thanks, 
 

  

--  

Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE 

Project Manager 

OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc. 

7700 Edgewater Dr, Suite 260 

Oakland, CA 94621 

ph (510)465-8982 

 
 
 
 


